
HUNT GARDEN CLUB 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

 
About​ ​the Program 

 

The Hunt Garden Club Scholarship Program, sponsored by the Hunt Garden Club through its 
Scholarship Committee, recognizes graduating high school seniors for academic excellence and 
service to their schools​ ​and communities. 
 
Eligibility 

 
The Hunt Garden Club Scholarship Program is open to high school seniors who live in Hunt, 
Ingram, and Mountain Home who will be enrolled in a two-year or four-year college or 
university in Texas for the 2021 summer or fall semester. The scholarship(s) available may be 
awarded to applicants who are enrolled in 12 or more credit hours.  Awarded students will be 
required to submit proof of college acceptance for the summer/fall 2021 semester before the 
start of that semester.  Proof of acceptance, consisting of registration documents and/or 
verification of enrollment from the Bursar’s/Registrar’s office, must be received by the 
Scholarship Committee 14 days prior to the first day of the semester in which the student has 
enrolled.  Upon receiving this proof, the Scholarship Committee will send the awarded funds to 
the college or university where the recipient will complete their continuing education. 
 
The Scholarship Committee, in its sole discretion, reserves the right to not award one or more 
scholarships. 
 
Application Process 
 
Each applicant is required to submit a scholarship packet which must include the following 
documents: 
 

(1) A completed application (attached) in blue or black ink; 
(2) A letter describing your academic and career goals and how this scholarship would 

be of financial assistance to you; 
(3) An official high school transcript as of 12/31/20 (bearing a raised seal and in a sealed 

envelope); 
(4) Two signed letters of recommendation from a teacher, counselor, faith-based 

minister or community.  
 
Application packets must be received by ​Friday, March 12, 2021​ and become the property of 
the Hunt Garden Club.  Winners will be contacted no later than May 31, 2021. 
 



HUNT GARDEN CLUB SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM APPLICATION 

 

 

Name:  Last, First  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian(s):  ____________________________________________________ 
 
Physical Address:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone Number:  __________________  Cell Phone Number:  _____________________ 
 
E-Mail Address:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
School you currently attend:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
GPA (as of 12/31/2020):  ___________  Class Ranking (as of 12/31/2020):  ________/_______ 
 
SAT Score:  __________                                     ACT Score:  ___________ 
 
College anticipate attending:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Awards/Extracurricular Activities 
 
List extracurricular activities in which you are/were involved and their dates.  Include any 
leadership roles in these activities.  (Use a separate sheet of paper if necessary.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
List awards or special recognitions you have received.  Please include the year awarded or 
recognized.  (Use a separate sheet of paper if necessary.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



List and explain any community service you have performed.  Please include dates of service. 
(Use a separate sheet of paper if necessary.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I verify that the information in this application is true. I am aware that this application is just one 
of ​FOUR​ documents* required to be considered for the Hunt Garden Club Scholarship.  
 
 
Applicant’s signature __________________________________     Date __________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s signature _____________________________    Date __________________ 
 
 
 
 
*For this purpose, the two letters of recommendation are considered one document. 
 
 

Completed packets must be mailed to 
 

Hunt Garden Club 
Attn: Scholarship Program 

PO Box 873 
Hunt, TX 78024 

 
and must be received by Friday, March 12, 2021 

 
 


